
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council Meeting of 4 February 2004 

20. TUCKERS ROAD 
 
 The Board received a report seeking approval to proceed with design and construction of the Tuckers 

Road project. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1.   To approve the proposed plan for Tuckers Road for design and construction. 
 
 2.   To provide $5,000 from 2004/05 Discretionary Funds for artwork in Tuckers Road, and that the 

local community be approached to provide the artwork. 
 
 


